
    Ram Gram 
November 10, 2022 

I am with you always!  Eucharistic Renewal 
 

 

 

 

 

HONOR FLIGHT 

Please join GSCS, Reitz Memorial High School 

and its partner schools to help raise awareness and 

money to provide a special opportunity for local 

veterans to take an Honor Flight to Washington, 

D.C.   

PATRIOTIC FREE DRESS DAY 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2022 

 

 

 

FALL FESTIVAL BOOTH 

Do you have menu ideas for the Fall Festival 

booth?  Does your group want to participate & 

benefit from the funds raised in the booth?   

Please join us on November 8 at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Parish Hall to discuss how we can grow and 

develop this fundraiser for our parish and school. 

This meeting is open for all!! 

 

 

TAKE A TOUR TUESDAY 

Good Shepherd will be hosting an open house on 

Tuesday, November 15 from 8-10 a.m.  If you 

know someone who might be interested in seeing 

our wonderful school in action, please share the 

attached flyer with them. 

 

 

GOBBLER GATHERING 

November 7-14 we will be collecting cans of green 

beans for the Gobbler Gathering sponsored by the 

Evansville Rescue Mission.  Our goal is 500 cans 

of green beans.  There will be a drop off area at the 

gym foyer where students enter.   

 
 

WINTER UNIFORM 

 

Winter uniform takes effect on Thursday, 

December 1.  Please review the uniform policy in 

the Student Handbook on pp. 22-30. 

Parent Handbook 

Feel free to stop by our uniform closet to see if we 

have anything you can use.   

 

 

 

 

HOSPITALITY WEEKEND 

Our 5th grade class will be providing hospitality 

following the Masses on November 11 and 12.  

Please join us for Mass! 

 

 

ROSARY AT PICK UP 

A group of parents are bringing back the Rosary at 

pick up for those that want to come together for a 

few minutes of peace with the Blessed Mother.  

Bring the little ones too!  The rosary will be prayed 

on November 16 and 30 from 2-2:30 in the Church.  

Mark your calendar and grab your rosary.   

 

 

NEW!  JR. HIGH YOUTH GROUP 

Join us for a monthly Jr. High Youth Group starting 

November 20.  We’ll meet in the Good Shepherd 

gym from 5-7 p.m. to play games, have a 

discussion about a saint’s life and how they relate 

to us, and eat pizza.  This group is open to everyone 

in grades 6, 7 and 8 from any school.  The meeting 

dates are November 20 and December 18.   

 

 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

 

Thursday, December 15, 2022 

1:00 p.m. & 6:30 p.m. 

Parish Hall 

Preschool- Grade 5 

 

 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Good Shepherd Catholic School will be teaming up 

with the parish to support Operation Christmas 

Child again this year.  We are asking each family to 

fill a shoebox for a child in need.  Here is a link 

with directions on how to pack your shoebox. 

How to Pack a Shoebox 

The deadline to return shoeboxes is November 20.   

 

Here is a video that tells you more about this 

project.   

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a_9ojycUegE 

 

Thank you for your help with this project! 

https://goodshepherdrams.org/parent-information/handbook/
https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/pack-a-shoe-box/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a_9ojycUegE

